Sample Letter: 

Dear [insert lawmaker’s name], 
  
I am writing as a concerned parent/citizen regarding the gender-transition procedures taking place in our state as outlined in the recently released Do No Harm database. Puberty blockers, hormone treatment, and “sex-reassignment” surgeries cause irreparable harm to minors. In March 2024, the National Health Service in England announced they will no longer prescribe puberty blockers to children, as there is “not enough evidence to support the safety or clinical effectiveness”. In April 2024, Mayo clinic researchers revealed that these radical procedures on kids (including puberty blockers and surgeries) are not reversible or safe for young children. In August of this year, the American Society of Plastic Surgeons backed away from surgical interventions on minors, stating there was considerable uncertainty of surgical interventions. These kinds of radical treatments should not be tolerated on our kids. As your constituent, I am requesting that you introduce or co-sponsor legislation to ban these practices in our state to protect children. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
[Your name] 
[Your contact information] 

